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April 24, 2019

TO: Honorable Nicole Collier, Chair, House Committee on Criminal Jurisprudence
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3849 by Bell, Cecil (Relating to the powers and duties of a personal bond or personal

bond and pretrial supervision office.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Code of Criminal Procedure and the Government Code to authorize
counties to establish a personal bond and pretrial supervision office and would specify various
services this office may perform.  The bill would authorize certain employees of these offices to
access criminal history records maintained by the Department of Public Service (DPS) at no fee.

According to the Office of Court Administration (OCA), no significant fiscal impact to the state
court system is anticipated.

According to DPS, no fiscal impact to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to OCA, no significant fiscal impact to local courts is anticipated.

According to the Texas Association of Counties, no fiscal impact to counties is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council, 405
Department of Public Safety

LBB Staff: WP, LBO, SD, GP
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